Friends of the 60’s / Alton Black Alumni Association
FOS/ABAA     P.O. Box 1033     Alton, IL 62002


[image: ]On Saturday September 3, 2022, the Friends of the 60’s / Alton Black Alumni Association will be holding the “Leo Cox” Scholarship Golf Tournament” at  “The Rock” (Rock Spring) Golf Course Alton, IL.  With your help we will be able to raise a generous amount of money for our scholarship program.
Our organization is committed to giving back to our community by partnering with the school district, among other initiatives, to demonstrate the importance of connecting with the community which have a positive impact on our future generations.
[image: See related image detail]The ABAA “Leo Cox” Golf Tournament will include 9 holes of Golf at “The Rock” (Rock Spring) Golf Course and Tournament Award Luncheon.
 
________________________________
Contact Name

________________________________
Phone Number

________________________________
Email

Sponsorship Level:
Diamond______      Platinum______
Silver ________        Gold_________
I/We are unable to be a sponor at this time, but would like to make a scholar gift of $________. 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS
Diamond - $1,000 (1 Sponsor) 
· Company name listed on 
· entrance banner to tournament
· Company logo on cart clings on each cart 
· Company name and logo on printed tournament program 

Platinum - $300 (9  Major Hole Sponsors)
· Company name listed on large signage at tournament 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Company logo on cart clings on each cart 
· Company name and logo in printed tournament program 

Gold - $200 (3ponsors)
· Company name listed on signage 
· (Closest to pin) (Hole-in-One), (Longest Drive) 
· Company name and logo on printed tournament program 

Silver - $200 (9 Minor Sponsor)
· Company name listed on small signage at tournament
· Company name and logo on printed tournament program 
· Recognition by Emcee at Reunion program

Please be sure include logo, business card or copy
of what you would like to appear on signage.

Please make checks payable to Friends of the 60’s/Alton Black Alumni Association
and return in the enclosed envelope provided by June 30, 2022.

On behalf of FOS / ABAA and of all those who will benefit, please accept our sincere appreciation for making a difference today and providing hope for tomorrow.  If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact Stanley Henderson (618) 606-2612.
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